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19 MAY 2009 

Ms Barbara Stone MP 
Chair 
Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee 
Parliament Hous'e 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Ms Stone 

Queensland 
Government 

. 19] 

Department of the 
Premier and Cabinet 

Thank you for your letter of 7 May 2009 concerning the Legal, Constitutional and 
Administrative Review Committee's (LCARC) call for submissions regarding its Issues 
Paper on a draft preamble for the Queensland Constitution and options for modernising 
oaths and affirmations under the Constitution. 

I note that the final LCARC report on these issues is due to be tabled in the Legislative 
Assembly on 6 June 2009. 

As it is the Government's intention to provide a response in relation to this final report, 
my department will not be providing a submission in relation to the Issues Paper. 

However, I appreciate you providing me with a copy of the Issues Paper and I look 
forward to receiving a copy of the final report. 

Yours sincerely 

Director·General 
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